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Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  

 

On behalf of all the staff, I want to welcome you to the beginning of another school year at Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School. The 

children have settled back so well to school this week and it has been wonderful welcoming our new Nursery and Reception children and 

parents. I think there will be many tired children tonight! As with any new year, we ask for God’s blessing on our school as we prepare 

for all the exciting learning opportunities and experiences that lie ahead.  

 

Our Lady’s Birthday  

On Wednesday, we celebrated the Birthday of Mary with a special Mass led by Father Teddy. It was our first 

Mass altogether face to face for a number of months and was such a special occasion. We are looking forward 

to more collective worship opportunities throughout the year.  
 

Uniform 

The children looked very smart this week. Can I just remind about our uniform policy so that all children are wearing the correct items.  

 

                   Winter Uniform                               Summer Uniform 

Girls Boys Girls Boys 

Grey Skirt 

Grey Pinafore 

Pale blue shirt / blouse 

School sweatshirt / cardigan  

School tie  

Grey socks / tights 

Smart Grey trousers 

Black low-heeled shoes (not trainers 

or boots) 

Grey trousers 

Pale blue shirt 

School sweatshirt  

School tie  

Grey socks 

Black shoes (not trainers or 

boots) 

Blue and white striped/checked dress 

School sweatshirt / cardigan  

White socks 

Grey skirt 

Pale blue polo-shirt  

Black shoes / sensible sandals 

Grey shorts 

Pale blue polo-shirt  

School sweatshirt  

Black shoes / sensible sandals 

Winter uniform must be worn by all children during the second 

half of the Autumn Term until the end of the Spring Term 

Summer uniform can be worn by all children during the Summer 

Term and the first half of the Autumn Term. 

PE Kit - for all 
School PE t-shirt  

 School Royal blue shorts or navy blue joggers  
White or grey socks 

Trainers 
School P.E Hoodie 

We ask that long hair is tied back with simple hair fasteners and that children’s hair is not dyed please. 

Birthday reminder 

As in previous years’ children are welcome to wear non – uniform on their birthday or the school day nearest to their birthday! This is a 

way everyone in the school community will know straight away that it is their special day. If your child’s birthday is in the holidays or at 

the weekend they may wear their own clothes on the Monday or the Friday before.  

 

School Lottery 
Thank you to everyone who has signed up to our School Lottery. Please if you haven’t joined yet - consider signing up. We would love to 

make it to our 50 ticket target. The more people that sign up the bigger the weekly prize fund but also the bigger the donation to school.  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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Before & After School Club:  

Our successful wraparound care club, led by Mrs Daly and Mrs Chapman is now open to all children. Please ask at the office for an 

application form and price list. Parents can use one of several Government schemes to pay for our wraparound care. Help with childcare 

costs for parents is available for working families (including the self-employed), earning under £100k and at least £142 per week 

through the tax-free childcare scheme. Help is also available for those on Tax Credits or Universal Credit. Please click on the link below 

for more details: https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ 

 
Nursery 30 Hour Funding:  

On receipt of your 30hour code you need to reconfirm your eligibility through your account every three months by logging into your 

secure account. September 2021 Nursery children will need a validity start date on or before 31st August. Please click on the link below 

for more details: https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/children-families/help-childcare-costs/2    

 

School Dinner Menu: 

Please see our 2021-22 Menu below for school dinner choices. Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are eligible for Universal free 

school meals. Children in Nursery and Years 3- 6 can order school dinners at £2.30 per meal/ £11.50 per week. Parent pay is our 

preferred method of payment. Families can apply for free school meals if they meet the criteria. Please visit 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals for details. 

 

Healthy Snack 

Children are able to bring in a snack for break time however; this must be a healthy snack such as a piece of fruit or a cereal bar. No 

chocolate or crisps please.  

 

Irish Dancing Club: 

Due to our successful and experienced Irish dance performer and teacher, Declan McHale, taking part in national trials Irish dancing 

will take place only on the dates below this term. Next term lessons will take place every Friday after school.  

Friday 24th September 2021 

Friday 1st October 2021 

Friday 15th October 2021 

 

Music Lessons: 

Mr Philip Roe will continue with music instrument lessons from Wednesday 15 September. Children who received lessons last term and 

have not provided written notice to cancel will continue violin/piano/keyboard lessons. Children from years 3 to year 6 wishing to start 

lessons must return their slip by Monday 13 September. 

 

Football Club  

Football Playground club will continue on Mondays this term from Monday 13th Please register online by clicking the link below: 
https://the-football-playground-ltd.class4kids.co.uk/term/19  
 
  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/children-families/help-childcare-costs/2
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals
https://the-football-playground-ltd.class4kids.co.uk/term/19


 

     
  
                  Friday 10th September 2021 

OUR LADY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Leamington Road,  

Princethorpe, Rugby, CV23 9PU 
Telephone: 01926 632385 01926 632385 

E-mail: admin@ourladysprincethorpe.co.uk     Website: http://www.ourladysrc.warwickshire.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs Rachael Batson  

Clubs this term at a glance: 

Monday 3.30 -4.30pm: All Years -Football Club with Footbal Playground RB 

Tuesday Art Club Years 3-6 with Mrs Manning and Mrs Glenn 3.15 – 4.15pm  

Wednesday School Hours: Years 3 – 6 Music Lessons with Mr Roe 
Basketball with Mr Quinney Years 3-6 3.15 -4.15pm 

Thursday  3.15 -4.30pm: Years 1 -2 Superstar Sports Ninja Warrior Club  

Friday  3.15 – 4.30pm: All Years Irish Dancing 

 

Data Collection Forms 
Data collection forms have gone out with children for completion. It is important that we hold up-to-date contact details for your child. 
Furthermore, legislation requires that consent forms are completed and signed annually. Please could you return all completed forms to the school 
office by Friday 17 September. 
 

 

 

Next Week at a Glance:    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page – Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe 

Date Time Activity 

Mon 13th September  

 

2.50pm 

3.15 – 4.30pm 

 

Mission Assembly  

Football  

 

Tues 14th September 

 

3.15pm- 4.15pm Art Club  

Wed 15th September 

  

9am 

3.15 – 4.15pm 

Music Lessons with Mr Roe 

Basketball KS2  

Thurs 16th September  3.15 – 4.30pm Years 1&2 Ninja Warrior Club 

 

Fri 17th September  

 

2.50-3.15pm 

 

Celebration Assembly 

I hope that you all have 
a lovely weekend. 
 
 
Mrs R Batson 
Headteacher 
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